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November	10,	2020	
	
Mount	Carmel	Area	Learning	Community:		
	
The	Mount	Carmel	Area	School	District	received	notice	of	one	positive	COVID-19	case	for	a	
student	that	attends	the	Elementary	School.	The	student	was	last	in	our	building	on	Monday,	
November	9th.	We	have	already	communicated	with	our	nursing	department	and	the	
Pennsylvania	Department	of	Health	about	this	case	and	we	have	begun	the	process	to	conduct	
contact	tracing.	
	
At	this	time	our	Elementary	building	will	remain	open.		
	
We	would	again	like	to	remind	our	community	about	the	importance	of	daily	morning	
screenings	before	sending	your	son	or	daughter	to	school.	Please	keep	your	child	home	if	they	
are	sick	or	exhibiting	any	COVID-19	symptoms.	Many	resources	are	available	on	our	main	
website	including	our	COVID-19	tracker	that	gives	our	learning	community	real	time	
information	concerning	cases	in	our	school	district	and	local	community.		
	
	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Pete	Cheddar	
	
	
Superintendent	
600	West	5th	Street	
Mount	Carmel,	PA	17851	
570-339-1500	
	


